

NEWS RELEASE

SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA • COUNTY OF SAN DIEGO

Post Office Box 120128 •San Diego, CA 92112-0128

Release: Immediately Contact: Karen Dalton
Date: 02/03/15 Phone: (619) 450-5353

San Diego Superior Court Closed Two Days In February

The San Diego Superior Court is closing all its courtrooms and business offices two days in February. The Court will be closed on:

Thursday February 12, 2015 Monday, February 16, 2015

The holiday closures are in observance of the statewide holidays commemorating Lincoln's Birthday and Presidents' Day.

The Thursday, February 12th, closure is a "floating" holiday, which means court facilities will be closed in observance of the statewide holiday; however, Court employees will report to work, as normally scheduled, in an on-going effort to reduce court backlogs and can take the earned holiday time off on another day. Court facilities housing County operations such as the District Attorney's Office, Probation and Child Support will be open for County business on Thursday, February, 12th.

The public is urged to visit the Court's website at www.sdcourt.ca.gov to handle traffic tickets or obtain court information.